Swaran Lata Director Email: slata@mit.gov.in



दूरभाष/Tele:

अ०स० पत्र स० :

D.O.NO.....

Tele-Fax +91-11-24363525

DO No. 13(1)/2009-HCC(TD IL)

भारत सरकार

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA संचार और सूचना प्रौद्योगिकी मंत्रालय

MINISTRY OF COMMUNICATIONS AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY सूचना प्रौद्योगिकी विभाग

DEPARTMENT OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY इलेक्ट्रॉनिक्स निकेतन

ELECTRONICS NIKETAN 6, सी.जी.ओ. कॉम्पलेक्स / 6, C.G.O. COMPLEX

> नई दिल्ली /New Delhi-110003 Website : www.mit.gov.in

दिनांक/Dated.....10-08-2010

Dear Dr. Mark Davis,

Please refer the proposals for Encoding of Grantha in Unicode and the discussions on the mail group. A thorough discussion with all the stakeholders is required to finalize a unified proposal including Govt. of Tamil Nadu. We are going to organize a meeting of all the experts/ stakeholders including Government of Tamil Nadu, Prof. Shrirammana etc. in the first week of September, 2010 to arrive at consensus on the various issues for encoding of Grantha script. We shall be submitting our inputs after consulting with all the experts during the proposed meeting.

We request you to withhold any decision on the various code points for encoding of Grantha as we shall be submitting the Gol proposal for consideration of UTC.

Yours sincerely,

(Swaran Lata)

Dr. Mark Davis
President
The Unicode Consortium
P.O. Box 391476
Mountain View,
CA 94039-1476 U.S.A.

